
 

 

NEWSLETTER 13th OCTOBER 2017NEWSLETTER 13th OCTOBER 2017NEWSLETTER 13th OCTOBER 2017   

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 
 

Week 7 
 

Monday 16th Oct 
 

Tuesday 17th Oct 
3-4pm Yr 4-6 
Football Club  
5pm Yr 6 SCAF 
 

Wed 18th Oct 
3-4:30pm Hi 5 
Gym Club 
 

Thurs 19th Oct 
 

Friday 20th Oct 
2:30pm Celebra-
tion Assembly 
 
 

 

Half Term 
23-27 October 

 

Term 2 
 

Week 1 
 

Monday 30th Oct 
Staff Development 
Day –    NO  
CHILDREN 
 

Tuesday 31st Oct 
 

Wed 01st Nov 
3-4:30pm Hi 5 
Gym Club 
 

Thurs 2nd Nov 
 

Friday 3rd Nov 
2:30pm Celebra-
tion Assembly 

Order your school uniform online from Tesco or School Trends.  Please see links below:  

www.tesco.com/ues or www.schooltrends.co.uk  Please ensure that you register before ordering. 

 

Telephone 01304 206847 Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 

e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk  

BREAKFAST CLUB 
 

Burgoyne Heights Pre-School are trialling a 
breakfast club next term.  Currently they 

are full but if you are interested in making 
use of this club, please register your 

 interest directly with them and you can be 
placed on a waitlist. 

Contact Nicky or Amanda on 
01304 219319  

Email: burgoynepreschool@btconnect.com 

HOUSE POINTS  

UPDATE! 
 

Burgoyne:  Burgoyne:            258258  

Connaught:    234Connaught:    234  

Redoubt:        223Redoubt:        223  

Kearsney:       223Kearsney:       223  

Volunteers 
If you would be interested in  

volunteering in the school, please 
get in touch with the school office 

stating any previous experience and 
any special interests (craft, cooking, 

art etc.)    

         Writer of the Week.. 
 

                    Nominations this week are: Dipsikha, James, Drew,      
     Jess, Salish and Blake. 
 

                         The winner this week is…  DREW!! 

School Dinners 

Would you be interested in  

tasting the school dinners?  

If so we will be asking Principals, 

our caterer, to offer a free taster 

session for you to try out 

 different foods.  

If you are interested, please let 

the office know so we can  

approach the company with an 

idea of numbers.                    

Thanks   

Reading Coffee Morning 

Following a really useful coffee 

morning on Tuesday at the  

Community Centre a number of our  

Nepalese mums have asked that we run a 

session on basic phonics and how we teach 

reading in the UK. We will therefore be run-

ning the first session on Wednesday 18th 

October from 9.00 - 10.00  

(Refreshments available 8.45)         

All welcome  

From next term  

Football Club will 

move to a Monday.  

The first  session will 

be on the  

                                  6th November. 

Y6 SCAF meeting 
Just a reminder that all Y6 parents are 

invited to our SCAF meeting on Tuesday 
to help you complete the application 

forms for Secondary School.  Please let 
us know if you intend to come.  Thanks  

  OUR SUPERSTARS! 

Our superstars this week are: Billy, 

Jiyesh, Sophie L, Kristopher, Ningsam, 
Riley, Keona, Prejuta, Naveed, Melvyn, Samuel G, 

Norin, Samantha, Rickzin, Ambi, Freddie,  
Reuben, Ella & Solomon. 

Well done! 


